
Secretary: 696496
Ranger: 221478

Dear Friends,

MAY NEWSLETTER

Time has once again got away on me again this month, so a very quick note to tell
you that the planned Tree Planting session for Sunday 17th May has been postponed
as we have insufficient variety of seedlings as yet to make appropriate plantings.
There is also some doubt as to whether we have had sufficient rain to ensure a good
success rate.

However, there WILL BE a general "odd jobs" session -some tidying up of the
sections already planted, and inspection to see if there is a possibility that some of
the treeguards can be taken away at this stage, etc. I am sure Rob has enough ideas
to keep anybody who turns up occupied for the afternoon!

As it is not anticipated that there will be quite as much work as a tree planting
session, the meeting time is changed from 10.00 am to 1.30 pm. so:

DATE: Sunday 17tli May
VENUE: Meet at the end of Braniff's Road (see my map in the last

newsletter, or telephone a committee member if you are
not sure).

TIME: 1.30pm

Bring your gumboots.

You are of course welcome to come along a little later if this suits you.

Hope to see most of you on the 17th.

Cheerio,


